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I was one of two interns At Birkhill House this year, and I:

• researched design theories relevant to At Birkhill House

• participated in two shearing days (alpaca and Castlemilk Moorit 
sheep)

• attended three days of classes during fibre week, which covered 

fleece preparation, colour blending, and spinning

• washed, carded and spun alpaca fibre and Castlemilk Moorit fleece

• researched the history of Shepherd’s Check tweed, including desk, 

library and archival research. I visited the Heriot Watt textile archive to 

view original 19th century shepherd’s plaids and textile sample books

• designed an estate tweed based on my experiences

I have written up my research and my project in a design sketchbook. 

The end of this report includes photographs of this project log.



The benefits of this internship for me have been

• new knowledge and skills about hand processing fibre

• a better understanding of the factors which determine fibre quality

• motivation to improve my spinning skills

• an opportunity to research design theory and archival textile collections

I would have liked to have spent more time working at Birkhill, but some 

caring responsibilities over the summer prevented me going in as much as 

I would have liked. I valued working at home with the fibre given to me as 

part of the internship.

This internship complemented my studies at Heriot-Watt, where fibre

processing is covered in a technical theory course. It has been incredibly 

useful to have hands-on experience. It has also been interesting to see the 

community engagement programme in action.

Attending the internship over the summer between first and second year 

has helped me to begin thinking about what I will do once my qualification 

is finished.



First weave sample

This is my initial weave sample for a tweed design based on the 

colours and animals at Birkhill Hourse. This design is an 

adaptation of the traditional border Shepherd’s Check. It includes 
three shades of brown to represent the shades of alpaca coats.

The design also has a dyed blue yarn to represent the eyes of the 

Ragdoll cats. I included stripes of blue to convey how the 

outdoor cats crisscross the open areas of the smallholding.

I underestimated the time needed to hand-process fibre and the 

technical skill required to process alpaca fibre so that it is 

suitable for weaving. This was quite challenging for a beginner 

spinner.

My initial weave sample has been made from commercial yarn, 

but I intend to finish the carding and spinning of the fibre I have 

from the internship and will use it in future projects.



The following pages are a copy of the project sketchbook I compiled during the internship.

My thanks go to Lara and all of the people I met at Birkhill House. 
It is a very welcoming space, and I hope to be able to attend 

some activities there in the future.




































